
 
 

 

2400 Bisso Lane Ste. A/100 
Concord, CA 94520 

www.amr.net 

To: All AMR Contra Costa County Field Personnel 

 

From: Troy Vincent, Clinical Manager  

 

Date: May 16, 2022 

 

Re: Oral Glucose  

 

 

Due to supply shortage and backorder of oral glucose, “Transcend 15g Glucose” pouches will be phased 

in and replacing the current oral glucose. Please follow the CCCEMSA Treatment Guideline A07. Diabetic 

TGL when administering. Two of these pouches equate to your 30g desired dose.  

      

      
 

To be clear, there is nothing wrong with the current oral glucose that are on the ambulance, and you 

should continue to use them as stock remains. 

 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact your division Supervisor or CES. 


